

'An Academy to be Proud of'

Friday 7th December 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Executive Principal | Mr C. Lickiss BSc (Hons), NPQH Head of School | Mr M. Kilmurray BA (Hons), NPQH Lytham Road | Blackpool | Lancashire | FY4 1TL t: 01253 207702 | e: admin@armfield.fcat.org.uk

A polite reminder that Christmas bingo will be taking place on Monday 10th December, starting at 6pm. This is being organised by the PTFA in order to raise money for the school. Free pie and peas will be available along with refreshments.

This is an excellent opportunity to meet the other parents and friends of the school; you never know, you might get a line or even a full house! We hope to see you there.

We just ask that you complete the reply slip for catering purposes and return to the slip to school with your son/daughter as soon as possible.

Kind Regards,

Mark Kilmurray

Head of school

Christmas Bingo

IPTFA on Monday 10 th December.	wish to attend the Christmas bingo organised by the
Child's name:	Form:
Date:	Signed:



